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Hi Simon

 

Thanks for your help, the generator is needed for the Muswell Hill Festival at Cherry Tree Wood, Summerlee
Avenue, Finchley N2 9QH,on Sunday 8th September 2013. Access to the site is from 6am and the event
finishes at 6pm. The generator has to be opretional by 8.30am.

 

The event is run for the benefit of The London Centre for Children with Cerebral Palsy, this centre is self funding
as it receives no local authority or government funding as it does not use therapies which are approved by these
bodies. The centre has a reputation for excellence as it uses therapies developed in other countries.

 

Your generous offer to only £ 200 is very much appreciated and I cannot thank you enough.

 

Regards

 

Jas Chadha

 


